Edmonton
City Council

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
Vehicle for Hire Annual Report - 2021 Update

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That the 2021 fees within Vehicle For Hire Bylaw 17400, for dispatch and vehicle licences,
be waived by 50 percent.

2. That the 2021 fees within Vehicle For Hire Bylaw 17400, for dispatch and vehicle licenses
for limousines, be waived by 100 percent.

3. That Administration provide amendments to Vehicle For Hire Bylaw 17400 to remove the
requirement to provide trip logs for limousines.

History

e At the March 24, 2021, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the March 24,
2021, City Operations report UFCSD00236 was considered.

e The Committee heard from P. Strong, Greater Edmonton Taxi Service Inc.; L. Burtic; S.
Burtic; J. Waterman; and S. Vezina.

Attachment
March 24, 2021, City Operations report UFCSD00236
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